
From: Linda Folmer 
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 12:31 PM 
To: Fiona Hamilton 
Subject: Street light approval 

Dear Fiona, Brockton Council & John Strader, 

On behalf of the Geeson St. Residents, we say Thank you for approving our request for lighting the 
corner of Geeson St. 

We trust that this will make our corner SAFE.   We look very forward to the improvement. 

Linda Folmer 


	From: Linda Folmer

